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Students in 4th and 9th

More than 8 years at KIPP!

Favorite month: June

Volunteers at KDC & Cooking 

Matters participant: "I like 

to add my grain of sand and 

support the programs I use."

I am very happy and

social. I like when people 

help me but I also love 

helping others.
Advice to other KIPP 

families: "If you are going to 

do something, do it with 

your heart. Let that 

willingness to help come 

from within you and not 

from wanting something in 

return."

Q&A with KIPP Families

Cecilia Andavazo

SUMMER PROGRAM

FAMILY Q&A

CONVIVIR 
COLORADO

EARTH DAY

MENTAL HEALTH

FREE EVENT

KIPP UNIFORMS

mailto:vbooz@kippcolorado.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfr5qUiQskOBwuIX3xeTnSh_K-BRwsufODNxem8fawT7Ty9Fg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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Collaborate with your Denver neighbors!

Saturday, April 23, 2022 | 9:00 to 3:00 PM

Lutheran Redeemer Church

3300 W Nevada Pl, Denver, 80219

For more information and to register:
720.235.8847 volunteer@extremecommunitymakeover.org

Clean our campus & gardens

Toys for all ages

Uniform exchange

Saturday, April 23, 2022

KNE/KNDMS: 9:30 to 11:30 AM

KNDLA: 1:30 to 3:30 PM

CELEBRATING EARTH DAY

GO: WESTWOOD

KIPP CARES COMMUNITY CLEANUP

CONVIVIR 

COLORADO

mailto:vbooz@kippcolorado.org
https://kippcolorado.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUlceyhqTsvG9TfvjhD_iuhLuvXS0CVYbjk
https://kippcolorado.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUlceyhqTsvG9TfvjhD_iuhLuvXS0CVYbjk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfyOP-7GjTHpRKzOdvCN6o6hvcqL0a38cqcwyAhIAUpChNJSg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScyrXy9IWMgQL4Qzk9V_s6__t8tmAmMwhmTHFnkt9kDP8t6Gg/viewform
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Youth Belong Citywide TAB

Paid: up to $400 

Summer 2022

For high school youth from across the 

city

Meetings: held weekly, in person, at 

different Denver Public Libraries.

Denver Public Library is hosting a summer 

program that will center on an exploration 

of DPLs banning practices and what it 

means to belong. 

Deadline to apply is April 26.

CALL:
833-326-4411

mailto:vbooz@kippcolorado.org
https://surveys.denverlibrary.org/s3/youth-belong-citywide-tab
tel:8333264411



